
 
 

08 June 2021 

 

Re: Use of Menzies Lounges effective June 2021 

Dear Valued Customers and Trade Partners, 

Please note that from 03rd June 2021 Kenya Airways (OR Tambo International Airport) will be 

using the Menzies lounge for business class passengers and Frequent Travelers who qualify for 

lounge use. 

Passengers will be accommodated at the following Menzies Lounge: 

1. KQ765 passengers -  Mashonzha lounge (until further advise) 

2. KQ761 passengers  - Shongololo lounge (until further advise) 

Mashonzha is a smoking lounge with no shower facilities (smoking section is closed off and 

doesn’t affect other passengers). 

Shongololo is a non smoking lounge with shower facilities . 

Walk in passengers will be accepted at a rate of  ZAR370 , up to 4 hours stay and fully inclusive.  

 

We thank you for your continued support! 

Yours Sincerely,  
Kenya Airways Team – South Africa  
 


